Dear Dr. Kurland:

At the last meeting of the Board of Control of Northern Michigan University, formal action was taken reappointing Dr. McClellan for the coming year in accordance with the Memorandum of Agreement which was part of the settlement.

The appointment is on the basis that the coming year is an additional year of probation, and evaluations with reference to tenure and promotion will be made in due time.

Sincerely yours,

John X. Jamrich President

JXJ:RK

Dr. Jordan E. Kurland
Associate Secretary
American Association of
University Professors
1785 Massachusetts Avenue, N. W.
Washington, D. C. 20036